COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

July 10, 2014
George Gallegos
P.O. Box 575
Romeo, CO 81148

RE: Response to Inspection Report, Gallegos Pit, Permit No. M-1983-164

Dear Mr. Gallegos:

On July 8, 2014, the Division received your correspondence, dated July 3, 2014, written in

response to the Division’s recent inspection report for the above referenced site. In that

correspondence, you indicated a general disagreement with the inspection report topics and
requested an opportunity to further discuss with Division staff. In your correspondence you
provided two phone numbers, (719) 843-5113 and (719) 580-5113, whereby Division staff could

contact you.

| have left a voice message at (719) 843-5113. However, when | called (719) 580-5113, | was
informed the phone number was no longer valid for George Gallegos. Therefore, | procured
another phone number for you, (719) 843-0715, from your most recent annual report and left a

voice message on that phone as well.

Therefore, the Division is attempting to contact you in response to your request. Please note
the 60-day corrective action deadlines for the compliance problems noted in the inspection

report are rapidly approaching.

Please contact me at the Division’s office in Durango at 691 County Road 233, Suite A-2,

Durango, Colorado, phone (970) 247-5469, or email wally.erickson@state.co.us, to discuss the

details of your concerns.
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Wallace H. Erickson
Environmental Protection Specialist
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